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FOR THE NEW ADMISSION STUDENTS (2024-2025) 

GRADE 1 TO 9 & 11 ONLY 

 

Dear Parent  

Sir/Madam 

 

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School……. 
 

Please be informed that the reopening date for the newly admitted students of Grades 1 to 9 and 11 (2024-

2025) admissions has been postponed to Monday, 22nd April 2024 due to unstable weather conditions 

predicted on 16th and 17th April 2024.  However, they can attend the online classes tomorrow, 17th April 

2024. Zoom link for the classes will be shared in the class Whatsapp groups. 

The school timings are as follows: 

 

School timings 

Grades Regular Timing 

Grade 4 to 9 & 11  8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Grade 1, 2 and 3  11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Parents of newly admitted students have to drop their ward to school on 22nd April 2024 as per the school 

timings and meet the transportation department to confirm your ward’s location. 

 

Students using school transportation facilities will be dropped back by the school bus. 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
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